
The Supreme Court of Canada 
Can’t Wait to Meet You!

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2022
3:00 p.m.
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The Supreme Court of Canada is coming to Quebec City in September to
hear two important cases. While in town, the nine judges will host a free 
public event to answer questions about:

•  How do cases get to the Supreme Court of Canada?
•  How does the Supreme Court decide Canada’s toughest legal
  questions?
•  What do judges do?
•  How does the Court decide questions about peoples’ rights and
  freedoms?

Guarantee yourself a seat by  registering  today!

The Supreme Court of Canada is one of the country’s most important 
institutions. It makes decisions that affect the lives of all Quebeckers.

Remember, this is not a legal information clinic. The judges can’t answer 
questions about specific cases.

Please arrive early to ensure you have enough time for security screening.
  Doors will open at 1:45 p.m. and security screening will start at 1:30 p.m.

Journalists and official photographers will be on site and you may be photographed.
Photos may be used on the Court’s social media platforms
  and publications such as the annual  Year in Review.


